MINUTES EXPULSION HEARING (CLOSED to the Public)

Thursday, March 10, 2016 – 4:00 p.m.

District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida)

SUPPLEMENTAL MINUTE BOOK #44 PAGE #17

The Baker County School Board met on Thursday, March 11, 2016, at 4:00 p.m. in the District School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of this meeting was to hold a closed expulsion hearing on Baker County Middle School student case #031020164001855. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Earl "Dwight" Crews, Vice-Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Patricia C. Weeks and Charlie M. Burnett. Board Member Richard "Dean" Griffis was not present at the hearing. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were both in attendance at the closed hearing. The student and student's mother was in attendance at the hearing.

Chairperson Crews called the closed expulsion hearing to order on Baker County Middle School student case #031020164001855 and then turned the proceedings over to Superintendent Raulerson. After hearing the evidence and testimonies presented, Superintendent Raulerson made the recommendation to expel Baker County Middle School student case #031020164001855 from Baker County School District's Public Transportation Services until the student has met with a mentor and provided sufficient documentation to the Board and the Administration at Baker County Middle School that student #031020164001855 meets the criteria for re-entry into the Baker County School District Transportation Services. An expulsion review hearing will be scheduled prior to re-entry. As recommended by Superintendent Raulerson, Patricia Weeks made a motion to approve, seconded by Paula Barton. The motion carried 4-0.

Earl "Dwight" Crews, Board Chairperson	Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools